
From: Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley ShannaWarren@bgcburbank.org

Subject: Summer Lovin’ Having a Blast!

Date: June 10, 2020 at 5:00 PM

To: Kyle_W@bgcburbank.org

mailto:ValleyShannaWarren@bgcburbank.org
mailto:ValleyShannaWarren@bgcburbank.org
mailto:Kyle_W@bgcburbank.org


Summer Update!

As we are now in the middle of week 3 of our Summer 2020 Day Program, we are

happy to announce our enrollment has been increasing each week. Once Main Club

hits max capacity for the week, Members who are going into TK – 6th grade are be

able to register at Bret Harte and Members going into 1st – 5th grade, can register for

Edison. Once Edison and Bret Harte are full, we will open Jefferson Elementary.

Financial aid is available. For more details or to register please visit

www.bgcburbank.org or contact our Membership Director, Priscilla Galvan at

priscillagalvan@bgcburbank.org or (818) 842-9333 ext. 113. 

Here's What's Happening at Bret Harte

Our Bret Harte site is geared up for a fun filled summer with tons of unique activities

and memories to be made. Led by Boys & Girls Club veterans Serli, Jose, Erika, and

Mike G; this summer is guaranteed to be an amazing time for all members who

attend. Last week, the Members at Bret Harte completed multiple 250+ puzzles,
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attend. Last week, the Members at Bret Harte completed multiple 250+ puzzles,

enjoyed outdoor activities like yard bowling and four square, launched Summer Brain

Gain designed to mitigate summer learning loss and so much more!

Visual Art & Comedy Classes

We are proud to offer virtual art and comedy classes every week at the Main Club.

Art with Sherry and Comedy Club with Fini has quickly become a club favorite for our

main club members. For 46 years, Sherry DeLizia has worked as a Camp Director,

Elementary School Teacher, and was the club’s first Fine Arts Director for several

years. Sherry has a passion for the arts which she enjoys sharing with the youth in

her community and loves working with our club members. Fini Goodman is a media

consultant, actress, and stand-up comedian. She has appeared in the movie

“Ronnie” and G4 Network’s “Attack of the Show.” She has volunteered at the Club for

many years and really enjoys working with kids. We are incredibly grateful for these

two amazing volunteers and their dedication to our members!



Doughnut Day!

Last Thursday members at Main Club received a surprise doughnut delivery from

one of our Club parents. A special thank you to club parent, Jennifer for the afternoon

surprise sweet treat!



Main Club Youths of the Week

As attendance at Main Club continues to grow, it’s becoming harder to choose just

one Youth of the Week. Our Youth of the Week winners are members that exemplify

the club motto to “respect yourself, respect the club, and respect others”.

Congratulations to Mher, Henry, Aubree, and Noelia for being chosen as last week’s

Youth of the Week for their ability to follow rules, participate in daily activities, and

demonstrate leadership within their pods

WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT

Thank you all so much for your support, we are extremely grateful for all of your

kind words and generosity during these very challenging times. With summer if

full swing, we are seeing more children coming to the Club for childcare. We

need your help now more than ever so we can keep our doors open, our staff

working and our programs running for those who need it

To donate now, please visit:

  https://bgcburbank.org/donation-page/

 

For more information on our Boys & Girls Club programs, please

CLICK HERE
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